
SAC Meeting  

Feb 29th 

Attendance: 

Damian Steiger – Parent 

Shaza Gameel - Parent 

Maddie Seclara – Community Member 

Panos P – Student 

Neave O – Student 

Mark MacPhee – Principal 

Mary Mallon – School Counsellor  

 

Regrets: 

Ms. Wallace 

Mr. Boudreau 

Mr. Khosla  

Short Cycle Planning Update: 

 Grade 8 Math 

 Grade 7 literacy 

 Grades 7-9 Well Being 

Principals Report 

Updated- Re Possible Bathroom Renovation 

After school sporting events/Visitors – procedures, feedback, Refs 

 

Student Report 

Toilet paper needs to be restocked more often in the washroom 

Locker 98 the hinge needs to fixed 

Washroom concerns  

Hole in the band room ceiling 

Funds to extra curricular clubs 

Next Meeting: 

April 18th 


